
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2025-2029 CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 
 
In accordance with the federal regulations 24 CFR, Part 91, the City of Westminster is required to 
prepare and submit a Five-Year Consolidated Plan that provides the framework for utilizing 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD) over the five-year period beginning October 1, 2025, and ending 
September 30, 2029. HUD has not yet announced the FY 2025 CDBG allocation. In addition, the 
Annual Action Plan for Program Year 2025 – 2026 proposes strategies utilizing these federal funds 
to address needs and priorities for the fiscal year, October 1, 2025, through September 30, 2026. 
 
The City of Westminster is seeking your feedback to identify housing and community development 
needs in your community for the next five years, and invites you to attend a public hearing 
scheduled for Wednesday, March 5th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. Your comments will be used to prepare 
the City of Westminster’s 2025 – 2029 Consolidated Plan and the Annual Action Plan for Program 
Year 2025 – 2026. 
 
Draft 1 of the Consolidated Plan for 2025 – 2029 and Annual Action Plan for 2025 will be posted in 
the upcoming months for public review and comment. A second Public Hearing will also take place 
once draft 1 has been posted, where public comments will also be accepted.   
 
PUBLIC HEARING: A public hearing will be held on March 05, 2025, to review and gather feedback 
on the 2025 – 2029 Consolidated Plan and 2025 Annual Action Plan at the MAC Recreation Center 
(3295 W. 72nd Ave. Westminster, CO 80030) on Wednesday, March 05 at 6:00 p.m. For more 
information, please contact cdbg@westminsterco.gov.  
 
ACCESSIBILITY:  In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing 
assistance to participate in any of these proceedings should contact the City Clerk at 303-658-
2161 as soon as possible before the public hearing.   If language assistance is required, residents 
may email cdbg@westminsterco.gov to request translation services. Translation services are 
available upon request via email or phone.  
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